August 25, 2023

CALDWELL COUNTY SCHOOLS
AHERA
ASBESTOS MANAGEMENT PLAN
ANNUAL NOTIFICATION

This notification is issued in accordance with the Asbestos Hazard
Emergency Response Act (AHERA) 40 CFR Part 763.93. The
individual facility management plans of the Caldwell County
School System are updated semi-annually by 6-month periodic
surveillance inspections and tri-annually by 3-year reinspections.

The AHERA management plans for each facility may be reviewed
at the Caldwell County Schools Administration Office located at
1914 Hickory Boulevard in Lenoir, or at each facility office.

For additional information, contact:

Mark Wheeler

Asbestos LEA Designee/Management Planner
Caldwell Schools Maintenance

214 Clark Drive

Lenoir, NC 28645

(828) 758-7342.



